
 

 

 

 

 

 

PRIMARY 7 LEADERSHIP INTERVIEWS 

Congratulations to all our Primary 7 pupils who were successfully 

appointed to leadership roles this week.  On Tuesday morning, all pupils 

approached their interviews with maturity which they are to be 

commended for.   They each spoke confidently and handled their first 

experience of interview very well. 

Special thanks to Joanna (GL6) and Alfie (GM6) who were on the 

interview panel along with Mrs J Macleod and Mrs L Morrison.   

Please see the school Facebook page for photos of the pupils at their 

interviews.  Staff look forward to working with the new leaders and we 

know they will take on their new responsibilities with pride. Well done, P7! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Friday 11th September 2020  

 

Friday 12 September 2025 

House Captains 2025-2026 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PARENT COUNCIL AGM 

The AGM of the Parent Council will take place on Thursday 25th 

September at 6.30pm in Laxdale School.  Parents are encouraged to 

attend to learn of the work of the Parent Council.  The meeting will take 

place in the school cafeteria.  There will be an opportunity for new office 

bearers to be appointed at the AGM so please come along if you are 

interested in getting involved with the work of the Parent Council.  

 

Sports Council 2025-2026 

 

Infant Ambassadors 2025-2026 



School Building Access  

Can I please remind all parents and families that pupils should be 

dropped off at the school gate/door each day.  Parents are reminded 

that they should not enter the school building along with their child/ren 

or enter the class with them on arrival in the morning.  Parents/families 

who drop off their child/ren at Nursery should not access the school 

corridors during the drop off time.  If any parent would like to speak to 

the class teacher, can we please ask that you go through the main 

door to the School Office or e-mail/phone to arrange a mutually 

suitable time. Many thanks for your co-operation with this.   

 

NON-UNIFORM DATES FOR SESSION 2025-26 

 

Friday 26 September 2025 

Friday 31 October 2025 

Friday 21 November 2025 

Thursday 19 December 2025 

Friday 30 January 2026 

Friday 27 February 2026 

Friday 27 March 2025 

Friday 24 April 2026 

Friday 29 May 2026 

Friday 26 June 2026 

 

On the last Friday of the month we have a non-uniform day where pupils 

can come to school without wearing their uniform.  Pupils are invited to 

donate £1 towards school funds.  The donation is optional and will not 

be asked for from pupils.  Money raised for school funds goes towards 

treats for pupils. 

 

FREE SCHOOL MEALS 

I would urge all parents who may be eligible to receive Free School 

Meals for their children to apply as soon as possible, even if their child is 

in P1-5, as provision is also made for during school holidays, if your 

application is successful. Parents must apply each school year for their 

child. You can apply using the link below: 

https://eileansiar-self.achieveservice.com/ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://eileansiar-self.achieveservice.com/AchieveForms/?mode=fill&form_uri=sandbox-publish://AF-Process-73e0cdb8-64bf-4dfe-ac86-024039b1c57b/AF-Stage-647142d8-444d-482a-a0f9-1149c77e102c/definition.json&process=1&process_uri=sandbox-processes://AF-Process-73e0cdb8-64bf-4dfe-ac86-024039b1c57b&process_id=AF-Process-73e0cdb8-64bf-4dfe-ac86-024039b1c57b&accept=yes&consentMessageIds%5b%5d=4


DATES FOR THE DIARY – TERM 1 

Please notes dates for the term ahead.  Parents/families of GL6-7 pupils 

and GL5-6 pupils will be invited to join our assembly on Friday 26 

September where pupils will showcase their learning.  The Assembly will 

start at 9:45am 

 

 

Tuesday 16 September National Inclusion Day 

Friday 26 September Celebration Assembly 

GL6-7 and GL5-6 

Monday 29 and Tuesday 30 

September 

Parent Appointments 

Wednesday 1 October Whole School Sponsored Walk 

Thursday 9 October  School closes for the October Holidays on Thursday at 

3:15pm 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

I wish all pupils, staff and families a lovely weekend. 

 

Mrs J Macleod, Acting Head of School 


